
From: Dillon, Robert T  
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 9:47 AM 
To: SSMfaculty <SSMfaculty@cofc.edu> 
Subject: Going National... 
 
 
To My Colleagues in the School of Science & Math, 
And all interested friends: 
 
This morning’s Chronicle of Higher Education features a news story entitled, “Silly, Sanctimonious 
Games.  How a syllabus sparked a war between a professor and his college.”  Read all about it: 
http://chronicle.com.nuncio.cofc.edu/article/Silly-Sanctimonious/235861 
You will be prompted to enter your MyCharleston username and password. 
 
The article is more personal than I had hoped.  As you all know, I think the present controversy touches 
on a lot of important issues in Higher Education generally… the very goals of a liberal education, and our 
freedom (as professors) to accompany our students toward those goals up the road we think best.  The 
Chronicle reporter, however, seemed determined to focus on yours truly.  And the bosses thereof.  To 
an uncomfortable degree. 
 
But speaking of yours truly.  Yours truly continues to appreciate all your messages of support over the 
last few weeks. 
 
We’ll keep in touch, 
Rob 
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